



Dear AFP Community,

If thanking donors is part of your job, then thanking you is part of ours.

Thank you for your tireless work advancing critical community needs and connecting donors to their passions through your missions. Through your work, lives are changed.

Thank you for being a voice for change in the world, no matter how softly or loudly you speak. Through your work, songs are amplified.

Thank you for all that you do – behind the scenes and on-stage – to make our community stronger, safer, and healthier for everyone who calls Colorado home.

As you consider what you are thankful for this week and throughout the year, know that so many are thankful for you, too.

Joshua Zmroczek on behalf of the AFP board

AFPCC | PO Box 24745, Denver, CO 80224

<u>Unsubscribe {recipient's email}</u>

<u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>

Sent by info@afpcc.org powered by

